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Bloomer Healthcare Facility Announces Expansion 
 
BLOOMER – Nearly full for the past six months, Dove Healthcare – Bloomer is 
preparing to break ground on May 7 to add 10 private rooms to the existing 40 bed 
skilled nursing and rehabilitation facility. The expansion will include additional dining 
room space as well.  
 
Regional Director of Operations Jeremy Kiley commented, “We are confident this 
expansion will help us better meet the short-term rehabilitation and long-term care 
demands we are experiencing in the community. We have worked closely with Royal 
Construction to develop a plan that best utilizes our available land space with minimal 
disruption to daily operations of the facility.” 
 
Construction is expected to be complete by October 2018. Open House details will be 
announced late summer. For more information, contact Administrator Joe Muench at 
715-568-9770. 
 

#### 
 
Dove Healthcare consists of six skilled nursing facilities and five assisted living 
residences that serve the short-term and long-term care needs of people in northwest 
Wisconsin. Core services include rehabilitation, post-acute care, ventilator care, skilled 
nursing, long-term and end-of-life care, as well as assisted living and memory care. For 
more information, visit the website dovehealthcare.com. 
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